October 8th, 2022

Vanessa Countryman, Secretary
Securities and Exchange Commission
100 F Street, NE

Washington, DC 20549-0609

Re: Reporting of Securities Loans (File No. S7-18-21)

Dear Secretary Countryman:
I am writing in strong support of rule 10c-1, “Reporting of Securities Loans”.

The rule would eliminate companies from hiding in an aggregate, due to aggregates not being
transparent for retail investors, which said companies have been using to take profits from true
everyday investors. In addition this rule would allow the attacked companies greater ability to
defend themselves from short selling in the dark. While some short-selling funds say they know
better, they keep their actions hidden and attack companies under the shroud of privacy, which
leads to harming individual retail investors. The SEC has recently announced a new strategic
plan putting “working families” at the forefront of their priorities and this rule would enforce that
statement in a time when the SEC is viewed as a lap dog to financial businesses.

Sincerely,

A Concerned Investor



